
Sept. 26, 1979
Marcia Keegan 
140 East 46th Street 
Mew York, N.Y. 10017 

Dear Marcia:

Laura has asked me to write to you and thank you 
for the prints of herielf with Maria. These prints 
are very satisfactory and Laura is delighted with 
them. Last week, Laura paid a visit to Maria, at 
San Ildefonso and took one of the prints, framed, 
to Maria. Maria was very pleased to have it.
Laura plans to use these prints as gifts for her 
family, and would like to know what you think a 
suitable payment would be.
Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


